
Hi,
I strongly object to the plans for the crematorium on Firs Farm Wetlands. It is a much 
needed and used piece of recreational land. Going there has kept me sane during lockdown 
and we use it all the time. I do not wish to see it diminished in any way especially because 
of the hard work that goes into maintaining it.


